
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, March 20, 2018 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pepperjack Cheeseburger  

 Ranch Turkey Burger  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Liam Carolan  

   Mia Sekulovski     

 

1. Attention: Any students that have not turned in their Voices permission slips, please 

turn them in to Mrs. Pedersen.  

 

2. Have pictures you'd like in the yearbook? We're particularly looking for some cross 

country pics, girls basketball photos, and pictures of 8th graders from the winter 

dance. Or maybe you have some pictures of Gurrie life you just think are great. Then 

bring your phone or Chromebook to Mrs. McGovern during 8th grade lunch or right 

after school in Room 112.   

 

3. Attention all Gurrie students! Tonight the 8
th

 grade girls volleyball team will play in 

the Hodgkins Park District Tournament Championship game. Come out and support 

the 8
th

 grade squad as they take on Pleasantdale. The game will be at LT North at 

7:30. Come out and show your Gurrie pride and wear your school colors, too! Go 

Gurrie Go!  

 

4. Remember that starting today and this week you will earn ten tiger stripes on 

Wednesday March 21 during MP, all you have to do is to continue to be Ready, Safe 

and Respectful by staying referral free, and remember that on Friday March 23rd  you 

will be able to participate in our PBIS  multiple activity celebration in recognition of 

all the good choices you have made.  

 

5. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting today, after school, until 4 

p.m.. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  If you have any questions or are interested in joining, please see Mr.  

Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you after school! 

 

6. Reminder to all stem club members to turn in their T-shirt order forms by the end of 

the day Wednesday. 

 

7. Reminder to all cheerleaders wanting to participate in the Dare game. Arrive at Gurrie 

by 6pm on Thursday night. Bring your shorts and leotards as you will be wearing the 

Gurrie cheer uniforms. We will have a quick review of cheers before the game starts.  

 

8. Gurrie Class of 2018 graduation t-shirt order forms are due tomorrow, March 20th! 

 

9. Yearbook orders are due Thursday, March 22!   

 

10. Reminder IMSA Fusion will meet today afterschool until 5:30 in Ms. Calder’s room.  

 

 

 


